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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for initial review and endorsement of the FASPS proposal
1 message

Katherine <katherine.escalona@minsu.edu.ph> Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 5:07 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DIRECTOR LORMELYN E. CLADIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director 
MiMaRoPa

Madam:

The Mindoro State University submitted a proposal to the Foreign Assisted and Special Project Services in
compliance to the Memorandum released by the Director of FASPS.  While we were able to beat the
deadline, we missed asking for endorsement and initial review by your office.

In this regard, may we request your comments and endorsement for the attached proposal?

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

KATHERINE P. SANCHEZ-ESCALONA, PhD, EnP
Professor III
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